
July 9, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Anne Vancamp 

c/o The Bentley Library 

The University of Michigan 

1150 Beal Ave. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2113 

 

Dear Ms. Vancamp: 

 

Bill Joyce gave me your address along with your request for information about the Assassination 

Records Review Board. 

 

Enclosed please find a packet that contains information about the Review Board’s governing statute, 

along with some other materials that provide a flavor of the Board’s activities. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like more information or if you have any questions. 

 I hope this packet is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


